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Congratulations to our 
2020 

Board of Directors

President Alesia Bailey
Vice President Gracie McRee
Katy Roper Secretary
Kendra Ware Treasurer
Jeremiah Bradshaw    Director (19-20)
Sarah Jones Director (20-21) 
Jill Klein                   IPP
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Members,

I am happy you were a part of the We Are Tulsa Energy year, and you can look forward to 

the Energy that carries over to next year and creates more learning, more events, and more 

fun.

You were a big part of the group of dedicated members with a common goal.  We learned 

with each speaker, meeting, field trip, social and more.

You Are the spirit of Desk and Derrick, you Are the spirit of Tulsa.

Tulsa’s rich history is rooted in Energy industries.  We learned of that industry history with 

two speakers this year.

It doesn’t matter what tasks we perform; we contribute to the workings of day to day 

operations.  There is a pride for  energy services and products our industries provide, 

therefore We Are Tulsa Energy proud.

Desk and Derrick each year continues to amaze me with the volunteers that step up and get 

the jobs done.  I want to thank each and every member that contributed what time they 

could spare.  I thank the ones that helped others when their career or personal life needed 

to take priority. That is another special trait of D&D members.  It was a pleasure to serve 

with you this year.

There were big changes this year and we made them work for our club.  ADDC changed also 

and the transitions are going well.

As I pass the gavel on to Alesia Bailey and her awesome board, I want to express my biggest 

wish for 2020.  I would like to see the club expand to all energy industries, midstream, 

service companies, utilities, etc.  All of these companies are right here in Tulsa and they 

could benefit from the value of Desk and Derrick..

Have a Merry Christmas and safe Holiday!  

Jill Klein, 2019 President



4

DECEMBER 2019

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 2019 
 
 
It is with mixed emotions that I write this, my final letter, as your 2019 ADDC 
President.  I began this journey in 2013 when I served as the Region IV 
Director.  I have enjoyed this year so much; I don’t want it to end.  Yet, I look 
forward to serving with next year’s Board to see what new and innovative 
things we can accomplish. 
 
What an amazing journey this has been!  The 2019 Board of Directors has been 
a joy to work with and I have really appreciated the positive attitudes and 
open minds of each and every one.  We have worked together as a team and I 
am proud of what we have accomplished.  I must thank Marilyn Carter, my 
parliamentarian, whose advice and guidance has been invaluable; she has 
kept us on track this year. 
 
Thank you, the members, for your contributions this year.  Whether you 
served your club, region or the Association as a member, a member of the 
Board or on a committee, you made a difference by the choices you made.  
Each individual must decide for themselves what their level of commitment 
will be.  If you want to be involved, there are many mentors out there willing 
to help and guide and support.  All you have to do is reach out and ask. 
 
There are a few items of business we need to address before we end our year: 

1.  After your 2020 officers are elected please remember to submit Form 
ADO31 to ADO with a copy to your Region Director.   

2. Remember, the deadline for Contest entries is December 16, 2019; 
entries MUST be postmarked by this date.  The updated forms have 
been posted to the website. 

3. Membership renewal forms will be going out soon.  Please review the 
information listed on your membership form and make necessary 
corrections before sending it in.  This helps to ensure that you get the 
information you need in a timely manner. 

 
Desk and Derrick is a great organization and my hope is that we continue to 
grow and prosper in the future.  Please remember to STEP UP and get 

Terry Ligon 
 

2019 ADDC President 

 

HC 75, Box 495 

Eliasville, TX   76481 

 

 (940) 550-5168 

 

 

terryligon@hotmail.com   

 

 

 
 
 

Board of Directors 

 
PRESIDENT  

Terry Ligon 
L Chem Tech Company, Inc. 
 
 
PRESIDENT ELECT 

Keith Atkins 
Murphy USA, Inc. 
 
 
 
SECRETARY 

Wendy Sparks   
Carl E Gungoll Exploration Inc. 
 
 
TREASURER 

Evelyn Green 
GBC Minerals, Ltd. 
 
 
IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT 

Christina Forth 
FFAF Cargo 
 
 
PARLIAMENTARIAN 

Marilyn Carter 
 
 
 
CENTRAL REGION DIRECTOR 

Connie Bass 
New Tex Trucking 
 
 
NORTHEAST REGION DIRECTOR 

Donna Siburt 
 
 
 
SOUTHEAST REGION DIRECTOR 

Evelyn McCurley-Igram 
 
 
 
WEST REGION DIRECTOR 

Philana Thompson 
Merrion Oil & Gas 
 
 
 

Leaders’ Letters 
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involved in 2020 by offering to volunteer within your club, region or the 
association.  Let’s support the new Board as they begin their journey in 2020. 
 
Once again, it has been an honor and a privilege to serve you and I will 
treasure the memories forever.  I do hope that each one of you has a 
wonderful holiday season and may you continue to be blessed with good 
health, happiness, joy and peace.  Our health, abundance and happiness are 
priceless gifts and may we be grateful for each one.  
 
In closing, at this most joyous time of year, I wish you and yours the Merriest 
of Christmases and wish you all the promise the New Year has to bring.  I 
leave you with this quote: 
 

“It’s not how much we give but how much love we put into giving.”  -  Mother Theresa 
 
Terry 
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Connie Bass 
Central Region Director 

 
Abby Johnson 
Butler County 

 

Barbara Chapman 
Dallas 

 

Shelly McCool 
Enid 

 

Lois Roberts 
Fort Worth 

 

Lanette Mills 
Graham 

 

Sharon Hiss 
Great Bend 

 

Jamie Sabata 
Liberal 

 

Pat Blanford 
Lone Star 

 
Jamie Gilmore 
OKC 

 
Teri Swarengin 
Red Earth 

 
Jill Klein 
Tulsa 

 
Abby Bock 
Wichita 

 
Rena Shaffer 
Wichita Falls 

 

December 2019 

 
As we approach the end of the year please take the time to reflect on all the 
things we have achieved in ADDC. Updating forms and guidelines for all of 
the committees has proved to be a chore however the committee with help of 
board members are well on the way to getting this achieved. 

 
The new website will go live very soon and will certainly prove to be more user 
friendly. Renewal applications for 2020 should be sent out to all current club 
presidents by December 15th. 

 

Reminder that the contest entries are to be received postmarked no later than 
December 16th, 2019. I will send the updated forms and information on how 
these forms are to be submitted. 

 

New committees for 2020 are still needing representative volunteers. I will be 
sending an updated committee listing to the current presidents very soon and 
encourage everyone to step up in 2020 and become more involved on the club, 
region and association level. 

 
Please be thinking about nominations for Region director for 2021. These must 
be received 60 days before the region meeting is held. As Region Director this 
year I have definitely felt challenged but it has been a rewarding experience and 
I cherish all the new and not so new relationships that I have obtained. 

 

Be blessed in knowing that you are all unique and special to me and that in 2020 
and in years to come that you all hold the key to the growth of ADDC. 

 
 
 

And as alway remember this--- "The Key to education is the Willingness to Learn" 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

2019 Central Region Director 

Central Region Director’s Newsletter 
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Thank you to all who made our Annual IAL a success!

Thank you Betty Hodge for the pics!
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Thank you to all who made our Annual IAL a success!

Congratulations 
to Karen Chism 
for winning the 
50/50 drawing!

Thank you to 
Dr. Blackburn 

for a very 
interesting 

presentation!
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OCTOBER 2019 REVIEW IN PICS!

Kay and Betty looking good! WPX gang challenged others to get more members in 2020

Jill awards Katie with the 3rd quarter 
volunteer gift card. Jill and Kendrs. Pinning new member

Kay-2nd place AIMEE for her 
photograph

Alesia and Dorothy awarded 1st place 
AIMEE for Best Industry Program

2020 Board – Alesia, Gracie, Katy, Kendra, Sarah

New member - Barbara McCandless
Orientation Program – Alesia, Derrick, Jake, Dorothy
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2019 IN REVIEW
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2019 IN REVIEW
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LOOKING FORWARD TO 2020



DECEMBER 2019

14

Order 

yours 

today!

More info contact:

NOTICE: Our 1st order has arrived!!

Only 
$20

Buy one at the DECEMBER membership meeting or email 

jill@ce2ok.com

kstaton@impxp.com

mailto:jill@ce2ok.com
mailto:kstaton@impxp.com
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EDITOR’S LETTER

Kathy Staton
Editor

NOTICE: There is 
no membership 

meeting in 
January, 2020.

Happy Holidays!

I am so excited for 2020, a brand new decade!  We have so 

many new members.  There is so much for everyone to do. I 

encourage each of you to find a job within the club that would 

interest you.  I am ready to turn the newsletter over to 

someone else.  So, please contact me or one of our board 

members if you will be interested in doing the newsletter.  It is 

a good way to keep up with everything that is going on within 

in the club and show off your creativity.

I have to send out a huge Thank You! to all the members that 

filled in for me while I have been dealing with my health 

issues.  I received so many prayers, gifts, visits and well 

wishes.  You all have been so amazing and I appreciate each 

of you.  Thanks again for everything!

I hope each of you have very happy holidays and a blessed 

New Year.  Here’s to 2020 being our club’s great year yet!



Check out these 
interesting and 

informative websites: 

www.tulsadand.net

www.addc.org
16
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JANUARY 

BIRTHDAYS

Board Meeting

(lunch)

Beth Hesling

Stacy 

Hendrickson

Chuck Lundeen Jake Sherman

Jill Klein 1/17

http://www.tulsadand.net/
http://www.addc.org/
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